
SCHOLARSHIPS FOR MISSIONS CONFERENCES 
 

 
At Urbana, young people aged 18-29 explore how God is calling them to join Jesus’ great global 
mission.  A part of InterVarsity, Urbana is a big conference (16,000 people expected) with a long 
history (held every 3 years since 1946).  It will be held this year on December 27-31 in St. Louis, MO.  
Check out urbana.org for more information. 
 
Associated with the Gospel Coalition, the conference called Cross also helps young people examine 
the call to missions and what that looks like for each individual.  It is a smaller conference that began 
in 2013 for young people aged 18-25.  It will be held January 2-5, 2019, in Louisville, KY.  Go to 
crossforthenations.org for details. 
 
Calvary wants all our young people to consider the call of God to missions as they chart their life 
paths.  To help you do that, we are offering scholarships to the Urbana and Cross conferences.  For 
accepted applicants, Calvary will pay the conference registration fee in full as well as half of travel 
and hotel expenses.  We encourage you to investigate the two conferences and consider completing 
the application below.  Applications are due in the church office no later than August 31. 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------    

 
Name:  __________________________________________          Birthdate:  _____________________ 
 
Phone #:  _______________________    E-mail address:  ____________________________________ 
 
Please answer the following questions on a separate piece of paper: 
 

1.  Are you a student or working (or both)?  Briefly describe what you are doing now. 
 

2. Which conference are you interested in attending?  
 

3. Why are you interested in attending this conference? 
 

4. In what ways are you seeking God’s direction for your life? 
 

5. Share some questions you have about missions – questions about missions in general or 
missions with respect to Calvary or your own life. 

 
6. Are you willing to share what you learned and experienced at the conference by meeting with 

the Missions Council in January? 
 
 
 

Questions?   Contact Pastor Shannon 


